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On 27 and 28 January 2020 in Budapest (Hungary), at the Hungarian Chamber of Civil Law 
Notraies, the fourth seminar of the Project EuLawInEN was held on the subject of "Succession 
and Family law in practice”.  
  
Two notaries and two judges who were trained at the "Train of Trainers Course”, held in Rome 
from 18 to 22 March, and who were already speakers during the seminar in Plovdiv (Bulgaria) 
and in Rome (Italy) in 2019, were also trainers at the fourth seminar in Budapest that reached 
over 60 participating legal professionals, among whom notaries and judges.  
 
The methodology applied at the fourth seminar has been once more the C.L.I.L. (Content and 
Language Integrated Learning), thus granting EU law and English language learning.  
In comparison with the seminars held in 2019, the approach used during the 2020 seminar in 
Budapest was more practical than theoretical. In fact, the ToT experts dedicated more space 
to discuss several EU Court of Justice past and pending cases. The speakers addressed 
practical cases too, discussed them directly with the audience, also integrating the theoretical 
part, even if only briefly, whenever it was necessary to explain the cases. Best practices 
exchanges were also undertaken in a rather informal and informative manner. 
A new serious practical game elaborated by Professor Ioriatti was introduced at the start of 
the training event as ice-breaking activity contributing to create a favorable environment for 
later discussion of practical cases and best practices. The same workshop already tested 
during the seminar in Plovdiv in 2019 was delivered during the fourth seminar too, in order 
to test the workshop with a different audience. Groups composed of notaries and judges 
worked together for more than one hour on EU Regulations application to various scenarios 
and few solutions to the identified cases were also proposed and analyzed in some detail.  
 
Finally, one simulation with one case of the e-learning serious game was presented for the 
second time towards the end of the seminar and the audience had the possibility to test it in 
real time by accessing the game from their mobile devices together with the ToT experts and 
the speakers. 
 
The next two seminars in 2020 will be held respectively in Sofia (Bulgaria), on 27 and 28 April, 
and in Rome (Italy) (dates to be defined). 
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